
Prince William’s Cousin Zara
Phillips Ties the Knot

It’s  the  year  of
royal  weddings.   First  Prince  William  and  Kate  Middleton
walked down the aisle, and now Prince William’s cousin Zara
Phillips has tied the knot with Mike Tindall, the captain of
England’s rugby team. The wedding took place in Edinburgh this
past Saturday, according to People, and it was absolutely
breathtaking.  The wedding was straight out of a story book
with a royal guest list and a fabulous reception at the Palace
of Holyroodhouse, the Queen’s residence.  The pairmet through
Prince Harry, who introduced the two at a bar in Sydney during
the Rugby World Cup back in 2003.

What are some ways to tell your partner loves you for the
right reasons?

Cupid’s Advice:

It’s tough to tell if your partner really loves you for you
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and that he or she has good intentions. Cupid has some tips:

1. They accept you at your worst: If your mate is able to put
up with you when you’re having a bad day or are in a bad mood,
it shows that he or she is truly there for you.

2. They remember the little things: If your partner remembers
things like your favorite dessert and what kind of perfume you
wear, it shows that he or she pays attention to you want wants
to make you happy.

3. They are open and honest: Being open and truthful shows
that your mate has nothing to hide. If he didn’t love you for
the right reasons, he’d avoid certain topics.

How can you tell if your partner loves you for the right
reasons? Share your thoughts below!


